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Date:

November 1, 2013
To:

Mayor Walter B. Duke, III


Vice-Mayor Chickie Brandimarte



Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace


Commissioner Albert C. Jones

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Subject:
Grant Agreement between the City of Dania Beach and the Florida Inland Navigation District

In April 2013, the City of Dania Beach made its second application to the Florida Inland Navigation District for funding assistance to construct the Dania Beach Marina.  The City’s marina project was granted a “multi-year” status, thus making the City eligible for funding.  The application resulted in an award of $1 million of grant funding from FIND’s Waterway Assistance Program.   
The grant requires a 100% cash match.  The City is able to use Broward Boating Improvement grant funds as its match and will not require the City to appropriate any additional funding for this project.  This additional grant funding will return $1,000,000 to the City General Fund – Appropriation of Unassigned Fund Balance.  
Recommendation

It is recommended that the City Commission of the City of Dania Beach approve the grant agreement with FIND.
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